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Dear Parents and Children, 

I hope you are all getting on well at home and enjoying the sunshine. 

You will all have seen the most recent social distancing update and I wanted to share the 

most recent guidance we have been issued with. These frequently asked questions are really 

helpful: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-

for-parents-and-carers/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers 

As it stands, we are still open to a very small number of pupils, with two members of staff in 

school each day. The rest of the staff are working from home. This is currently how we plan 

to run the school up until the Easter break. 

I know that for a few of you, you will be thinking ahead to post Easter. It is wise for us to 

begin to make plans for the eventuality that schools do not re-open immediately after the 

break. 

There are many approaches to home learning that we can operate. Within each approach, 

there is also a range of options and features that we would need to consider. It is important 

for us to recognise that within our school community, we have different needs and expertise 

when it comes to online learning and that each family has its own set of unique 

circumstances. We also have to be sure that whatever we set up is sustainable in the face of 

disruption (illness, etc) or further government advice. If this became necessary,  whichever 

approach we chose to adopt would be chosen with all of these things in mind.  

I’ll keep you updated on this matter. 

To the children; I hope you are all having a great time at home. The school is very strange 

without you all here, but we know that you will all be back very soon! The teachers and I are 

using some of our time to plan really exciting lessons and topics for when you come back so 

there is lots to look forward to. 
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To the Year 6s; I know that some of you may be a bit worried about missing out on all the 

summer term Year 6 fun. Hopefully it will not come to that, but if it does, we will make sure 

that you still get the send off that you deserve, even if it has to be a little later than planned. 

Stay safe everyone and please let us know if we can help in any way. 

Best Wishes, 

 

Mr Cook 


